

Last Chance to Participate!





The CLSI/CDC Survey on improving the quality of health care closes on Mo/Da/Yr.

The mark 'CDC' is owned by the US Dept. of Health and Human Services and is used with permission. Use of this logo is not an endorsement by HHS or CDC of any particular product, service, or enterprise.

Participation in this study is voluntary and responses will be anonymous. CLSI will collect and analyze the data and share with CDC.

Who is conducting this study and why?

The Clinical and Laboratory Standards Institute (CLSI) and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) are conducting this study to find various ways to improve the impact of laboratory practice guidelines on health care.

How can I access the survey and what is the deadline?

Access the survey at: SURVEY URL. It will be available until mo/da/yr.

How long will this take?

The survey should take **15 minutes or less** to complete.

What if I have any questions?

Contact **David Sterry**, CLSI Director, Standards Development, at **dsterry@clsi.org** if you have any questions about the survey or who should complete the survey.

Thank you for providing feedback for this important research!

CDC collaboration in this study is not an endorsement by the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) or CDC of any particular product, service, or enterprise.

NONPROFIT ORG. U.S. POSTAGE PAID Permit No. 140 Southeastern, PA



950 West Valley Road Suite 2500 Wayne, PA 19087 USA

P: +1.610.688.0100 Toll Free (US): +1.877.447.1888

F: +1.610.688.0700 E: customerservice@clsi.org